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Fireworks (Stoppini) Display from Pinto Wharf 1 and 2 at the Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that fireworks 

(Stoppini) will be let off from Pinto Wharf 1 and 2 at the Grand Harbour. 

 

The fireworks will be let off from the edge of the wharf (seaward side) on Thursday 31st 

December 2020 starting at 2359 hours for about 10 minutes. 

 

Mariners are informed that a safety distance of 10 meters from the letting off site at The 

Grand Harbour is required.   

 

Any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 12 and/or 

by any enforcement agency on site, are to be complied with. 

 

 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA 177  
 

 

 

 

 

 


